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Mr. Larry Martin
Warden

Oxford County
Imartin@norwich.ca

Dear Mr. Martin:

Thank you for your letter regarding proposed changes to Ontario’s net metering regulation
to support community-based energy systems. | appreciate Oxford County's support for
the proposed regulatory changes to enable community net metering on a demonstration
basis, and for providing input on the proposal through the public posting on the
Environmental Registry of Ontario (ERO).

The Ministry of Energy, Northemn Development and Mines is curmrently considering
stakeholder feedback and will publish government decisions through a Decision Notice
update posting on the ERO.

To receive up-to-date information on the proposal, sign up for notifications using the
“follow this notice™ function at hitps://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2531.

If you have further input on the regulatory proposal, | encourage you to connect with
ministry staff through the contact information at the bottom of the ERO posting.

Thank you again for writing and please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

i

The Honourable Greg Rickford
Minister of Energy, Northern Development and Mines



